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in answer to the query from Senator McLucas at the Inquiry Sitting in Cairns, I cannot find any
further advice to the ATSRAC Committee, from the Department of Transport and Regional
Services, in relation to the need for ATSRAC committee members to abstain from voting on
any proposal put forward by councils.

I hope this assists,

regards

Michael Lawrence
Executive Officer
Atherton Tablelands Sustainable Regions Program
CSIRO Complex
47 Maunds Road
PO Box 780
ATHERTON. Old. 4883,




